
Parents: Have 
your say on the 
availability of childcare 
in Tower Hamlets
Take part in our survey and help 
shape childcare in Tower Hamlets
– closes 29 July 2022
Scan the QR code below to take part and have your 
say on the availability and accessibility of childcare 
across the borough, or go to this website:
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YGGJMNT


